
Opportunity for public review and comment on amended Minimum Internal Control Standards (MICS) enacted by Cherokee Nation Gaming Commissioners to reflect new procedural/regulatory guidelines.  Anyone is welcome to review and comment upon the MICS changes by sending your comments to debra-wilson@cherokee.org no later than 5:00 P.M. CST on February 4, 2012.”
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